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Parents Evening 
We will be organising pupil progress meetings with parents on 
Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd April. This is a great  
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and find out their 
next steps. 

Year 1 and Year 2 Assessment information evening 
On Monday 25th March we will be holding a phonics screening 
check and KS1 SATs information evening. This will begin at 
3:15 and will last no longer than half an hour. All parents of 
children in year 1 and 2 are invited to attend this to find out 
more about the statutory assessments and how they can sup-
port their child at home.  

Year 5 and 6 Assessment information evening 
On Thursday 28th March we will be holding  a KS2 SATs  
information evening. This will begin at 3:15 and will last no 
longer than half an hour. All parents and carers of children in 
years 5 and 6 are invited to attend this to find out more about 
the statutory assessments and how they can support their child 
at home.  

Y123 Class Assembly 
Parents of children in Y123 are invited to a class assembly on 
Tuesday 26th March at 9.10am.  It should last around 15 
minutes.  



 

Families are invited to join us for a Spring 
Celebration Breakfast Club! This will be on 
Tuesday 2nd April from 8am. We will be 
serving hot cross buns alongside our usual 
breakfast club menu of cereals and toast.  
 
This morning is supported by our Breakfast 
Club food providers: Greggs Foundation and 
ORBIT housing.  



 Diary Dates 
 
 
Tuesday 26th March– Y123 class assembly 9am 
 
Wednesday 27th March– Mother’s Day Lunch 
 
Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd April– Pupil Progress 
meetings 
 
Friday 5th April– PIP day– black and white mufti day to 
raise money for the parenting project. 
 
Thursday 11th March– Easter Bingo!  
 
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th April– Y4 Stratford  
Residential 
 
Monday 15th April– Friday 26th April– Easter Holidays 
 
Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May—Y5 Ironbridge  
Residential 
 
W/C 27th May—Summer Half Term 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits   83 Dogs    68 

Guinea Pigs    80 Cats   62 



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer  

educational progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 95% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 100% 

Year 4/5/6– 97.5% 

Well done to Y123  who had the 
highest attendance at school this 

week with a brilliant 100% 
  

Whole School Attendance: 98.3% 



 
Year 123 have been 
learning how to draw a 
self portrait this week. 
They have looked at 
the dimensions of the 
face carefully and laid 
out their features in the 
right place. They look 
fantastic!  

Maggie 

Lucien 

Josh A 



 

Come along with your family to play an 
Easter game of Bingo! We will be playing 6 
rounds with Easter prizes to be won.  
In order to sign up please come to the school 
office to buy your book of bingo tickets. 
 
 
When: Thursday 11th April 
Time: 3.15 – 4.30pm 
Where: School Hall 
Cost: £1 per book of bingo tickets 
 
Refreshments available 



 



 


